
Bordaline Web Design
62 Edinburgh Road
Newmarket
Suffolk
CB8 0QD

13th February 2009

For The Attention of: Mr John Borda

Dear Sir,

Web Page Construction – Professional Testimonial

Firstly, let me extend our thanks for the design and construction of out new company web 
page.  My team have enjoyed working with you and have asked me to pass on our 
appreciation for the hard work and personal commitment shown by you on this project.  

Should you require any personal recommendations for prospective clients, I am more than 
happy for you to pass on my contact details.

In the meantime thank you for you assistance in this matter.

Yours faithfully

Paul Arnold
Director (Civil Engineering)


